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This week we have been continuing to learn all about 

our classroom and our new friends. We have started to 

become more independent with our self-help skills and 

staff have started to incorporate our number of the 

week into carpet time. 

We have enjoyed practising our gross motor skills in 

the garden with our Pre School bikes, hoop, balls, 

beanbags and mark making with our large chalk sticks. 

There was great excitement this week when we made 

some bright blue playdough. We have seen some 

fantastic sculptures of bears, worms and even snails.  

The children continue to familiarise themselves with 

the Pre School routine and it has been lovely to see 

them playing and exploring throughout the Brambles 

setting happily. 

We would also like to say thank you to one of our 

Brambles families for sharing a birthday snack with us, 

it was thoroughly enjoyed! 

 

Our number of the week:  1 

Our key words: Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, 

Miss Lorraine, Miss Vicki and Miss Treasure. 
 

 

 

Something Special 

 
Over the next few weeks, we will be exploring our 

families, please could your child bring in a family photo 

that they can share with their Pre School friends at 

carpet time and put on our classroom display. 

Thank you to all of the parents who have already 

brought a family photo in for their child to share. 

 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Lorraine, 

Miss Treasure and Miss Vicki 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: People need People by Benjamin 

Zephaniah and The Smartest Giant in 

Town by Julia Donaldson 
 

Song: The Wheels on the Bus 

 
 

Rhyme: Incy Wincy Spider 

 

 

Please ensure that your child’s lunchbox does not 

contain any nut products. 

We have children with nut allergies in the setting 

and we are a nut free school. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

Monday 11th September 

Applications for Reception Open 

 

Monday 28th October- Friday 1st November 

Half term 

Monday 5th November 

Teacher Training Day 
 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


